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World Book Day Reminder! 

Don't forget—World Book Day is just around the corner! To celebrate, we invite all 
children to dress up as their favourite book character or come in their 
comfiest pyjamas and bring a book to enjoy. 

It's a fantastic opportunity to share our love of reading and bring stories to life! We 
can't wait to see everyone’s wonderful outfits and favourite books. 

Date: Thursday 6th March 
Dress Code: Book character costume or pyjamas 
Bring: Your favourite book 

Thank you for your support in making World Book Day a magical experience!  

Daniel Forward, Headteacher 

 

Superstars of the Week 

  

 
Exploring Old Toys in year 2– Major Glad and Major Dizzy!  

As part of our learning for our new book, Major Glad and Major Dizzy, the children 
have been exploring old toys and discovering how children played in the past. 

They had great fun learning how to play traditional games like jacks and five 
stones, as well as exploring and playing with a variety of different old toys. This 
hands-on experience helped bring history to life and gave them a real sense of 
how playtime has changed over the years! 

It's been a fantastic start to our book journey, and we look forward to learning 
even more together. 

 

 

Safety First 

It is important that all children and families have a safe experience walking 

to and from school. Some children and families have reported being 

approached by groups of older children in a threatening manor.  Please take 

care and talk to your children about how to stay safe.  If you notice anything 

suspicious please report it to keep our community safe. 

For any crime in progress or a serious incident involving a child:  Call 999 
For other incidents:  Call 101 or report it online: 
For incidents of Anti-Social Behaviour, email asbteam@bcpcouncil.gov.uk and report it 
here: https://www.dorset.police.uk/ro/report/asb/asb-v3/report-antisocial-behaviour/ 
 For suspicious behaviour including suspected drug deals, report it as intelligence here: 
https://dorset.police.uk/intelligence 
 
Parents should record the incident number which they can email to their ward councillors 
to follow up: 
Eastcliff & Springbourne:  sara.armstrong@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 
Queen’s Park & Charminster:  Alasdair.keddie@bcpcouncil.gov.uk 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 
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